

Children and Youth

ST LUKES CHURCH NEWSLETTER



Hi, I am Grace Henney, the new Youth & Families Minister at St Luke's Sway. We would love to keep you up to date with all we have going on for Families and young people here at church.

As you are aware, many activities have had to stop due to the pandemic. This means that popular activities like Little Sunflowers, TYC (Tuesday Youth Church) and Messy Church have been put on hold. I know the team really miss seeing you all and are ready and waiting for these activities to resume as soon as they can. I am really looking forward to meeting lots of you in person then.

In the meantime we have launched a Facebook Page called 'St Lukes- Children and Youth'. Here you can find more regular updates, one off events, activities and support we are offering during the pandemic.

Please do get in touch to say hello or for support. There are various ways you can contact me directly.

Facebook- St Lukes- Children and Youth

Email- familieseswaychurch.com

I will be sending out a newsletter each half term. If you no longer want to be on our contact list, please do email me.

Stay Safe and Speak soon.

Grace x